
Group Visit Meal Policy

To best steward institutional resources, the Admissions Office has implemented the
following guidelines for complimentary meals for group visits.

● Complimentary meals will only be provided for prospective students and their
chaperones that have registered through the Admission Group Visit Form.

● Prospective students must attend the entire planned visit itinerary - which will
include a campus tour and session with admissions at minimum.

● All prospective students must complete a contact form prior to the group visit.

● Complimentary meals will not be provided if on-campus dining services are
closed on the group’s requested visit date or time.

● A percentage of the group meal charges will be covered if the group is larger
than 20 (if all other qualifications are met). The percentage will be determined by
the group quantity and dining availability.
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